
    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       
         

          14th April 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. 

 

I am writing to inform you of a precautionary step we took earlier today in response to 

reports of a potential threat to a small number of schools in South Yorkshire. 

Following these reports, we made the decision to keep all children indoors for a short 

period whilst we sought further clarity from the police and relevant authorities. 

Please be assured that, in the event of a genuine threat to Broomhill Infant School, we 

would have followed our full lockdown procedure and you would have been informed 

immediately. 

The safety and well-being of our pupils and staff is always my top priority. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

J E Barnes 

 

Jane Barnes 

Head teacher 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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